CWL MEMBERSHIP SURVEY

The COVID-19 Pandemic has presented many challenges for our Council. As we work to rebuild
and renew our council, we want to hear from you. Please take some time to reflect on what
the CWL means to you and then share your thoughts, ideas and concerns with us on the form
below. We will use your input to determine the future direction of our council.

Please return the completed form by Sunday, February 18, 2024. The form can be dropped off
in the Sunday Collection basket or at the parish office. We look forward to hearing from you.

General Meetings

How often should meetings be held?
O Monthly [ Bi-Monthly [0 Quarterly [ Other (please specify)

What day/time should meetings take place?

O Weekday Afternoons Day Time
O Weekday Evenings Day Time
O saturday Mornings Time

O saturday Afternoons Time
O Sunday (following the 10 a.m. Mass)

What kind of activities would you like to see take place at meetings?

OPresentations [ Speakers [ Prayer & Reflection CDWorkshops [ Other

Please provide your suggestions with regard to the activities listed above:

Member Engagement — How would you recruit new members and encouraging existing

members to get involved?

Fundraising/Community Involvement — Please provide your suggestions.
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Other Comments/Suggestions/Concerns

Would you be interested in sharing your time and talent with our council? Please specify your
area(s) of interest.

If you would like us to follow up with you, please leave your contact information below.

Name:

Phone Number:

Email:
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